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Nominations to Business Advisory Committee

Action:

Nominate citizens to serve as specified.

Staff Resource(s):
Stephanie Kelly, City Clerk’s Office

Explanation
§ One recommendation by the Carolinas Asian American Chamber of Commerce for a full term

beginning April 29, 2017 and ending April 28, 2020.
- Nimish Bhatt has served two full terms; he is not eligible for reappointment.
- The Carolinas Asian American Chamber of Commerce has recommended Parth Gandhi.
- The letter of recommendation is included with the application.

§ One recommendation by the Black Chamber of Commerce for a full term beginning April 29, 2017
and ending April 28, 2020.

- Lester Selby is eligible and interested in being reappointed.
- The Black Chamber of Commerce has recommended Shante Williams.
- The letter of recommendation is included with the application.

§ One recommendation by the Charlotte Chamber of Commerce for a partial term beginning
immediately and ending April 30, 2019.

- Hilary Greenberg has resigned.
- The Chamber of Commerce has recommended Tonia Woodbury.
- The letter of recommendation is included with the application.

§ One recommendation by the Hispanic Contractors Association for a partial term beginning
immediately and ending April 28, 2017, then followed by a full three-year term until April 28,
2020.

- Milagritos Aguilar did not meet attendance requirements.
- No recommendation has been provided.

§ One recommendation by the Metrolina Minority Contractors Association for a full term beginning
April 18, 2017 and ending April 17, 2020.

- Edward Roper did not meet attendance requirements for reappointment.
- The Metrolina Minority Contractors Association has recommended William Abram.
- The letter of recommendation is included with the application.

§ One recommendation by the Native American Association for a full term beginning April 29, 2017
and ending April 28, 2020.

- Walter Baucom III has served two full terms; he is not eligible for reappointment.
- The Native American Association has recommended Rebecca Laclaire.
- The letter of recommendation is included with the application.
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§ One recommendation by the National Association of Women Business Owners for a full term
beginning April 29, 2017 and ending April 28, 2020.

- Julie Ayers is eligible, but not interested in reappointment.
- The National Association of Women Business Owners has recommended Michelle Smith.
- The letter of recommendation is included with the application.

§ One appointment for a partial term beginning immediately and ending April 28, 2017, and then
continuing for a full three-year term until April 28, 2020.

- Amanda Brown did not meet attendance requirements.

§ One appointment for a partial term beginning immediately and ending April 30, 2019.
- Sophia Matthews resigned.

§ One appointment for a partial term beginning immediately and ending April 28, 2018.
- Matthew DeBoer has declined appointment.

Attachment(s)
Business Advisory Committee Applicants
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